
 

  

                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

  New School Year Starting! 
Because of people like you, 54 

students who would have been on 

the streets of Kinshasa are entering 

another year of school – 16 primary, 

29 secondary, and 9 University 

students! 

University 

Nine students are in University this 

year and only two of them are 

without sponsorships at this point. 

 

University classes were suspended for 

some time due to a strike by the 

professors, so exams only just 

finished for last year. 

Driver Training 

The three students in 

driver/mechanic school are doing 

well and expect to graduate in 

October.   

These are young men who did not 

finish secondary school, and thus 

driver training is their best hope for 

a steady income. 

Next fundraiser 

-For tuition, supplies and uniforms-    

Friday September 20: 7:00 pm 

Station 8 (Former YFC Firehall) 

Band: All the Right Lights 

Donate at event or online at: 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/ac

countable-development-works/ 

 

We’re looking for more skills to round 

out the Congo’s Children committee.  

Social Media, fundraising, other skills 

welcome! Contact us at 

congoschildren@gmail.com  
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